Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Trading Standard Spending
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
How much did your authority spend on trading standards during trading years 2010-2011, 2011-2012, 2012-2013, 2013-2014, 2014-2015, 2015-2016, 2016-2017, what is the expected allocation for authority spending on trading standards for 2017-2018, and how many FTE members of staff have been working on trading standards over the same period?

Answer:

Years


Actual Spend
2017-18

353,973 (original budget) [this excludes the Business Regulation & Support Team cost centre reintegration which was deleted in the budgetary reconfiguration of Business Regulation]

2016 -17

448,542 (actual spend)

2015 -16

412,124

2014 -15

358,684

2013 -14

343,681

2012 -13

256,786
Spend for the years 2011-12 and 2010-11 is not available.  This letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
Staff Establishment (including Manager Admin support dedicated admin support only where indicated)

2017-18

8.8 Officers

2016 -17

8.8 Officers

2015 -16

8.8 Officers

2014 -15

8.8 Officers

2013 -14

9.8 Officers
2012-13

9.8 Officers
2011-12

17.5 Officers plus 3 Admin
2010 -11

17.5 Officers plus 3 Admin
The Trading Standards Team is one of a number of Leicester City Council regulatory teams and associated services.  The establishment of the team and spending has changed in response to changes of remit, e.g. transfer of food safety work to the Food Safety Team, the creation of a Business Regulatory Support & Training Team (change 2012- 2013), and changes in the organisation of support.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

